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Public Health and Other Legislation  
(Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Act 2022) 

4 March 2022


I am submitting this in order to confirm that I do not believe, nor do I consent to, the 
extension of these “Emergency Powers” by the Corporation, "The State of Queensland” 
to the living men and women, of the Commonwealth of Australia. I would also like to note 
that I was only made aware of this proposed extension, today, which does not give me 
much time to gather my thoughts and offer a detailed reply to the proposed extension 
and amendments. However, I object to any extension beyond the 30 April 2022 and do 
not consent to it. A few points - 


* In two years of living in “The State of Queensland”, under an apparent “pandemic” I 
have seen no evidence of such “pandemic” other than one created by the Government. 
An explosion of health problems caused by the experimental Covid 19 “vaccine” and 
the unlawful lockdowns and masking are the only pandemic I am aware of. From heart 
problems, blood clots, bleeding on the kidneys, unexplained issues, fatigue, asthma, 
enlarged lymph nodes, unexplained infections, strokes. mental health, loss of life - the 
list is extensive. The suggestion that we need to extend the bill is an overreach of 
monumental and unnecessary proportions. What happened to, “two weeks to flatten 
the spread?”.


* The point made - “Higher rates of vaccinations particularly in high risk settings also 
provide increased levels of protection for vulnerable cohorts in the community including 
the elderly and immunocompromised”.(page 8) Where is the evidence that increased 
vaccination have provided increased levels of protection? If anything, increased rates of 
vaccination have seen increased rates of Covid.


* Is it correct that the only way you can continue to administer Covid 19 “vaccines” is if 
an Emergency Bill is in place, thus the desire to extend it to beyond 30 April 2022?


* A reminder from the Australian Human Rights Commission Act 1986, Article 7 -  
No one shall be subjected to torture or to cruel, inhuman or degrading treatment or 
punishment. In particular, no one shall be subjected without his free consent to 
medical or scientific experimentation. 

Ultimately, the request to extend these powers are no longer relevant or necessary. As is 
happening in many parts of the world, people are learning to live with Covid and the 
extension of such powers will simply destroy more lives; physically, mentally, financially 
and medically. Men and woman of The Commonwealth of Australia are ready to move on 
and do not need the overreach of any governing body to inhibit just about every 
inalienable right we are bestowed with at birth.


Regards

Ms. Catherine Elek
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